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MEMO 
 

TO: Mayor Hahs & Members of the Board of Aldermen  

FROM: Janet Sanders, Building & Planning Manager 

DATE: September 29, 2022 

SUBJECT: Memorandum of Understanding – Savers Farm 

Subdivision Phases 8 & 9 

Attached is the Memorandum of Understanding agreed to by Cape Land & 
Development.  Since the last presentation at study session, the owner 
decided to develop fully public streets rather than privately maintained streets 
within a public right-of-way.  The MOU wording has been changed to reflect 
that difference. 

If you have questions prior to the meeting, please contact me at 243-2300 or 
jsanders@jacksonmo.org. 
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